
I hope you have all had a lovely summer break.  It was wonderful to  

welcome the children back on Tuesday and great to meet lots of new pupils 

as well.  Everyone had a good first week back, but there were certainly 

some tired children in assembly on Friday morning.  The children have all 

begun to find out about the topics they are studying this term and we have 

started working to the new curriculum; this isn’t a great   

change for the children as we have decided to keep the topic based  

approach which has been used previously and over the last 12 months  

numeracy and literacy lessons in the school have taken into account the new 

requirements. 

We are looking forward to our harvest service and tea later this half term 

and teachers are planning visits and trips for their classes.  This year  

TopScore will be supporting the PE delivered in school and are already in 

and working with the children.  As always we have a busy time ahead which 

will mean lots of hard work but lots of fun too! 

Welcome Back 
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Ducklings Nursery – 2 ½year old provision 

Over the summer holidays we received our certificate of registration for 2 ½ 

year olds.  Please tell your family and friends , there are places available on 

some mornings and we plan to open by the end of the month.   Visits are  

always welcome to the school so please ask anyone who maybe interested to 

contact the school office for an appointment. 
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Ducklings and Harlequin Our Homes 

King Eider Space 

Mandarin World War 1 

This term’s topics 

After school clubs 

This term after school 

clubs will cost £3 per 

child.   

Currently we have: 
 

Monday - TopScore Sports 

Wednesday -  

Gardening Club, Mrs Smith 

Film Club, Miss Griffiths 

 and Miss Kirkby 

Friday - TopScore Football 

Our Harvest festival 

will be at 9:15am in 

Newton Regis Parish 

Church on Friday 

10th October. 

The school garden 

has produced a good 

crop this year, Mrs 

Smith has already 

harvested potatoes 

and  

cucumbers.   The 

pumpkins and  

Phone: 01827 830220 

Fax: 01827 830937 

E-mail: admin3047@welearn365.com 



Don’t forget you can now text school - 0786 0005078 Newton Regis Primary 

and Nursery School  
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Diary Dates (so far!)  

Friday 12th September  Year 3 swimming 

Friday 19th September  Year 3 swimming 

Monday 22nd September Parent’s forum  2:30pm 

Friday 12th September  Year 3 swimming 

Friday 26th September MacMillan Coffee Morning 9:30am –10:30am 

Year 3 swimming 

Tuesday 30th September Early Years Briefing for Reception Children Parents 2pm 

Friday 3rd October Year 3 swimming 

Thursday 9th October Open morning for Reception Parents 2015 

Friday 10th October Harvest Festival in church 9:15am 

Year 3 swimming 

Thursday 16th October King Eider Class assembly 2:45pm 

Friday 17th October Year 3 swimming 

Monday 20th October Harvest Tea 2pm 

Tuesday 21st October Harlequin Class assembly 9:30am 

Thursday 23rd October  Parent’s Evening 3:30pm - 7:30pm 

Friday 24th October Year 3 swimming 

Break up for half term 

Monday 3rd November INSET Day 

Friday 7th November Year 3 swimming 

Thursday 13th November Mandarin Class Assembly 2:45pm 

Friday 14th November INSET Day 

Friday 21st November Year 3 swimming 

Friday 28th November  Year 3 swimming 

Friday 5th December  Year 3 swimming 

Friday 12th December  Year 3 swimming 

Wednesday 17th December Infant Christmas Party 9:30am  

Christmas Church Service 2:30pm 

Friday 19th December Junior Christmas Party 


